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Dear commissioners, 
 
As per our conversation today in regards to assistance to the supplier base for the automotive 
industry today. 
I take this opportunity to summarise the two points that we ask you to consider in your Final Report 
to the Government. 
 
Point 1: For the Government to create the conditions for suppliers to export successfully. 
 
Point 2: Continuation of the ATS (or some form of assistance) up to 2025 to expand our portfolio of 
non-auto customers domestically. 
 
 
Regards Murat Kiremitciyan. 
 


